
October 7, 2010 Special Meeting 

Special Budget Planning Meeting of Garfield Town Board  
Thursday, October 7, 2010 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen at 7 p.m. The 
2010 budget was reviewed and discussed, and it was decided that the 
summary budget will be presented and approved at the November meeting 
of the town board. 
 
Discussion on possibly depositing money in a larger interest-bearing account 
if possible. This will be placed on the agenda for the October meeting to 
discuss and find out what interest is available. 
 
Discussion on 2011 budget, and amounts we will be receiving from Shared 
Revenue, and also Transportation Aids. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by Bob Rindahl. 
Motion carried, meeting adjourned. 
 
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 


